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White Coat Ceremony 

The first “White Coat Ceremony” of the University of Pécs was held on 

October 3rd, 2016. It marks the beginning of the clinical studies for 3rd year 

students and was well received by both staff and students of the faculty. 

EGSC hopes to continue this new initiative for the upcoming years, a 

tradition to mark this exciting transition in the life of medical students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Oktoberfest   

We had the German Wiesn atmosphere brought to Pécs with lot of beer 

and German and International students alike in Dirndl and Lederhosn! We 

hope you had a good time! 

60th Jubilee remembrance day 

On October the 19th EGSC organized a commemoration of the Hungarian 

revolution of 1956. We had the honor of welcoming Dr Andrew Zsigmond 

and Dr. László Debreczeni, both former students of our university and 

leaders of the revolution in Pécs. They were really happy to share their 

impressive stories and we would like to thank every student who honored 

our guests with their attendance and interest. 

 

 



 

Freshman Ball 

We invite you on behalf of the Hungarian student office (HÖK) to the 

upcoming “Freshman Ball” to be held on November 12th at the Expo 

Center. 

All freshman can receive their ticket free of charge, so remember to pick 

up your tickets from the HÖK office located on the 2nd floor of the main 

building, next to the Student Housing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classical Concert  

Be sure to pick up your free tickets to the next classical 

concert "Csínyek és árnyak", presenting works of 

Vivaldi, Schumann, Strauss by the Pannon 

Philharmonic Orchestra on November 10th, 7 pm at 

Kodály Center. 

Tickets can be picked up on November 9th from 9:30 

until 14 in the EGSC office. Tickets are available on a 

first come, first served basis so come to the office early as tickets go fast!  



 

Advent Concert 

The annual Advent Concert will be held on December 7th, from 8 pm in 

the Aula. Both Hungarian and International students will perform. This is 

also a chance for students to show off their musical talents and enjoy the 

holiday spirit.  

If you would like to perform in this event, please contact Balasz Fülöp 

(Anatomy Department). 

 

INTERNATIONAL EVENING 

We are excited to announce the upcoming IE to be held on March 11th 

next year! so get prepared and mark your calendars for the biggest event 

of the year! 

 

           

Your EGSC 


